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Department of Energy, Labor & Economic Growth Bureau of Construction Codes Notice of Public
Hearing
The City Clerk’s Office has received notice from the Department of Energy, Labor & Economic
Growth Bureau of Construction Codes regarding a public hearing scheduled for April 1, 2010 at 9:30
a.m. to receive comments on the proposed amendments to the administrative rules set forth in the
notice.  Notice is on file in the city Clerk’s Office.

File #: 10-0228, Version: 1

City of Ann Arbor Printed on 4/25/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

